
	
	
November 1, 2016 
 
Please remember to vote Nov. 8 
 
Some years ago the rights to the music and lyrics of the Alaska Flag Song were entrusted to the 
University of Alaska by its authors. As Election Day nears, this video about the Alaska Flag 
Song helps remind us all that we have a responsibility as Alaskans to each other and the State of 
Alaska to exercise our civic duty to vote. 
 
Voting is an important decision, and your voice... every voice... is important because every vote 
counts. So please, remember to vote on Nov. 8. 
 
Please enjoy and share this video: 
 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ag5AycHKiXs&feature=youtu.be 
 
View on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/uasystem/posts/10154379885465100 
	


